
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
DATE:   August 12, 2019 
 
TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Karisa Scott, Procurement Specialist, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – Cured-in-Place Pipe (CIPP) Project 
 
BIDS TO BE OPENED: August 30, 2019, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to provide information for bidders and becomes a part of the 

Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted. 
 
Attached with this addendum is an updated bid package due to sections being misidentified in 
the initial bid package.  
 
 


